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Statement of Kayla Beals 

 

Hi I’m Kayla. 

 

I want to thank Gloria and Nathan for giving me the 

strength to stand up for myself throughout this ordeal. 

I also want to thank Universal Studios for meeting 

with us and making changes so that this will not happen 

to other young girls in the future. 

I was happy with Universal’s response.  I am also 

glad that I told my mom and that I spoke out. 
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